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The Central bank of Nigeria has noted claims by some individuals on the published 
list of debtors/defaulters that the figures posted against them are not correct and 
threatened to go to court. The bank has also noted some typographical errors 
regarding the titles of some government officials and some companies and wish 
to comment as follows: 

1. The general public and all concerned should note that the list 
published is as at 31st May, 2009 and if any of the defaulters/debtors 
have made any repayments after that date, they should sort it out 
with the relevant bank. 

2. The title “Accountant General” under Intercontinental Bank Plc list, 
should read “Accountant General of Zamfara State” while the name 
“Delta State Government” under the Oceanic Bank list, should read 
“Delta Steel Company” 

The Central Bank of Nigeria regrets any inconvenience caused as a result of the 
typographical errors mentioned. Meanwhile, list of other debtors/defaulters is 
being compiled and will be published on an on-going basis. 
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